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Cranleigh Bowling Club
Fixtures Secretary
52 Cranleigh Mead
Cranleigh Surrey

GU67JS
Date: 10th October 2016

Dear Fellow Bowler
Your September newsletter includes events taken place in September and forthcoming events for October -December for your diary. The website can be located on the web; by typing in “Cranleigh Bowling Club” Our website title will appear under Cranleigh Bowling Club, Cranleigh, and Hugo Fox. 
The news-letter information will incorporate match dates, club info and general info.
The time has come to pack up your outdoor gear, dust yourself down, enjoy the rest and prepare for the winter in any way you can. Some will switch to indoor bowling while others will enjoy their individual favorite pastimes during this period.

I would like to thank all the officers and captains involved in running the club for their hard work, time and enthusiasm in getting us through our comprehensive fixture list. I would also like to say a special thanks to all our members this year for their support in helping us to maintain our very big fixture list which offered bowlers at 3-4 games a week to play in, enabling us to keep the flag flying. It was very difficult to maintain all the fixtures following the sad loss of many members, through leaving, illness, etc, but we did it and thank you.
Our club fixtures during this period have been well supported, with only one rained off fixture and 3 cancelled out of 10 available during the month, in addition to the closing drive supported by 21 members and the club finals day. I have included in this newsletter a copy of the finals day results, and a summary of all our fixtures, teams, and results can be found on our website. The club Harry Mills team of 2 triples lost in the West Surrey final by 5 shots to Old Dean of Camberley after winning their 5 previous round’s. As fixtures secretary and a member of the management committee I am dealing with all the clubs we played last year to try and retain 98% of the fixtures and give more space between mid-week fixtures, with reduced numbers of triples or rinks, because as every knows, and experienced the glut of fixtures it became extremely difficult to fulfil with players. In addition to the existing fixtures we hope to host another team from the IOW, they have a touring side called Vectis, they have requested a fixture with us July at Cranleigh which we are looking into, with them awaiting date confirmation.
 The finals day was held in glorious sunshine and all games were keenly contested and a watched by a host of spectators. The photographs of the day can be located on our website in the Gallery section. We must apologise when certain games photographs are missing, our photographer had a technical problem when downloading these, SORRY.
.We look forward to seeing another ex- member Ted Tomkins has had a knee op and recovering well, hope to see him on the green, also welcoming Steve Gargaro back from his work posting.
A large number of bowlers from Cranleigh and Ewhurst are bowling indoors every wednesday at Horsham organised by John Fisher & Alan Still. If you fancy a game ring either or be there by 11-45pm. All welcome there are 4 rinks booked, it’s going well.

The Cranleigh indoor double rink team won its first match 31-6 & 24-10 a good start and everyone enjoyed it which is the main object as most of us do not play indoors regularly. More names needed if anyone missed putting their name on the list, contact Barry Baker.
1. The Bowls Club website is operational with club info and match stats -updates on the site for members to view. Details of all matches-results: Provided by Robbie Anderson.
2. The internal club competitions Finals day results.  Details on website
3. Final league tables on the website
4. Photographs from a number of games this year and finals day in the Gallery.
5. The main club subs for £20 are now due 1st October, contact Laura Denny or bring into the club. Laura works Wednesday & Thursday morning and place in an envelope leave at the bar or post in.(Tele 276246 for further info on payment)
IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

1: The Bowl’s club AGM on the 18th October 7-30pm CVSSC: Eamon has sent all the papers out and look forward to seeing you all there.

Unfortunately Eamon has since resigned as you are all well aware apart from those not on the internet, and this is Alan Still last year as President. However we are hoping with every member’s agreement to resolve this and amend the constitution to resolve some issues which have been raised since the Agenda was issued. These will be presented to the membership. A Copy of the Constitution can be located on the website.
The nominations form for Officers and captain’s officer’s has been in the Pavilion since September, awaiting your nominations. STILL VACANCIES
Please note the majority of our current officers apart possibly 1 -2 people have been officers in one position or more for 10-15 years, doing this voluntarily in their own time and nil cost to the club website.  As there have been a number of rumblings in the club you may feel there is a need for change, we welcome and support new people in filling any of these roles, and stand down. Still time to enter, If you would like to stand, please complete the nominations form.
The Presentation night is on 11th November 6-30pm for 7-00pm at the club.

The new CVSSC Bar Manager Mike Cooper will be in position from 17th October.

Our new caterers Claire and Nick will be starting on 14th October with Sunday Lunches on the 30th October. A suggestion from Alan and Robbie we all join them on the Sunday and welcome and show our support to them. Just Book your meal 
                Thanks and Best wishes to all and see you at the AGM: 
                        Rod Warriner: CBC Fixtures & Website Secretary. 
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